
 

 

 
Newsletter 

OCTOBER 2022 VOLUME 1, NUMBER 1 

 

Dear Parents/Staff Members, 
 

Welcome to the first Dunnington Primary C of E 
School Parent and Teacher Association (PTA) 

Newsletter of 2022/2023. 
 

The Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the 
Dunnington Primary PTA took place on Thursday 
29th September.  This newsletter is to update you 
on the appointment of key positions to the PTA 
Committee for this academic year, as well as to 
outline some of the events proposed for the year 
ahead. 
 
Best wishes 
Kirsty Bilton & Laura Battle 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Committee Roles 
Existing Chair James Walkington, whilst still actively involved 

with the PTA, is stepping down from his role.  Also standing 

down is former Secretary, Angali Culley. 

The new appointments made at the meeting for 2022/2023 

are: 

Co-Chairs - Kirsty Bilton & Laura Battle 

Secretary - Rachel Robinson 

Treasurer - Ali Henley-Jones 

A number of other parents and staff members will also remain 

actively involved in the organisation of PTA events as part of 

the wider Committee.  As you may know, all parents and staff 

members are automatically included as members of the PTA 

and everyone is warmly welcomed to get involved in however 

big or small a way they wish. 

PTA Events for 2022/2023 
A number of excellent ideas have been put forward by many 

parents already that will really help to kick-start this year's 

fundraising activities.  The enthusiasm shown to get behind 

things to really make them a success has been fantastic. 

Whilst the precise events calendar is still to be formally agreed, 

there will be the usual end of term Discos, and Christmas and 

Summer Fairs.  The PTA is also proposing a few new events - so 

watch this space! 

Save the Dates for Autumn Term! 

Saturday 12th November - Children’s Nearly New Sale & 

Coffee Morning.  This will be held at school 10am-1pm. 

Donations can be made for the PTA to sell and raise funds for 

school, or you can hire a table for £5 each to raise some money 

yourself.  More details to follow regarding donation drop-off.  

If you would like to book a table to sell your own items, please 



 

send the reply slip and £5 into school in an envelope marked 

“PTA Nearly New Sale”. 

Saturday 3rd December - Christmas Fair.  This will be held at 

school 11am - 1pm.  More details to follow. 

Thursday 8th December - Break The Rules Day.  Always very 

popular with the children! More details to follow. 

Thursday 15th December - School Discos 

KS1 @ 6pm-7pm 

KS2 @ 7.15pm - 8.15pm 

 

After the October half term break, details will be sent for you 

to order Christmas cards, wrapping paper, gift tags, canvas 

bags, tea towels and mugs with your children’s artwork that 

they have done in school. These have been completed a lot 

earlier than in previous years so should be here well before 

Christmas time. 

 

There are also two ways that you can raise money for school 

without having to leave the comfort of your home!  Prior to 

Christmas shopping, you could get set up with Amazon Smile 

and Easy Fundraising.  Please see the attachment for this 

information. 

 

 

Thank you for reading.  We look forward to a fun 
year ahead! 

The Dunnington PTA Committee 
 

 

Don’t forget to “Like” our 
Facebook page to keep up with 

the latest events. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/Dunni
ngtonCEPrimarySchoolPTA  

 
 
 

The next PTA meeting will be  
 

Thursday 20th October @ 7.00 pm at 
Dunnington Sports Club. 

 

ALL ARE VERY WELCOME. 
 

The PTA Committee can now be contacted 
at: 

 
dunningtonprimarypta@gmail.com 


